
Matters Arising                                                              Agenda Item 4 

Update on Actions agreed at last meeting, 17 February 2017, if not appearing on May 2017 Agenda 

 

 
Board Meeting  
12 May 2017 
Open Session 

Action Update 

Provide the Board with the a schedule of review 
dates for Board policies and procedures  

 

Completed April 2017 

Schedule a presentation from the Stephen 
Lawrence Trust  

The Stephen Lawrence Trust have agreed to attend a 
Board session, a date is yet to be agreed 

Contact DCLG to see if the equality and diversity 
data regarding the Board recruitment process can 
be obtained; this will enable the Board/OMG to 
determine whether the dissemination of the 
information regarding the vacancies is 
appropriate and minority groups are receiving the 
information 

This information was requested on 6 April 2017.  Once 
provided, the Remuneration Committee will consider 
the information and next steps 

Provide the Board with statistics regarding the 
number of individuals presenting for the 
Prescribed Examination with Canadian 
qualifications, including the success rates. 

Board members were provided with the requested 
information in April 2017 

Bring back a paper to the Board at the 
appropriate time regarding further developments 
about the Mutual Recognition Agreement (MRA) 
between the EU and Canada, and at the 
appropriate time, the Board should discuss 
whether those seeking to join the Register under 
the MRA should be required to undertake a 
domain specific test before entry to the Register 

A paper will be provided later in the year, once more 
information is known 

Start looking at the implications of Brexit; 
undertake scenario planning and begin to 
determine the impact that Brexit could have on 
ARB and its work  

A session has been factored into the Board Development 
day on the 11 May 2017 

Roll out the soft launch of the new website to 
Board members 

 

Completed February 2017 

Make Board members aware of the Audit 
Committee’s programme of deep dives in case 
any are of interest to other Board members and 
they wish to attend the relevant meetings as an 
observer 

Board members were provided with the information in 
April 2017 

 


